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Media Statement: Update on Airport Terminal Building Opera�ons 

 

ST. JOHN’S, NL – Opera�ons at St. John’s Interna�onal Airport are set to resume Sunday evening, March 
26th, 2023.  The terminal building is set to open to the public at 5pm and opera�ons are set to resume at 
7pm. 

St. John’s Interna�onal Airport Authority con�nues to work with St. John’s Regional Fire Department, the 
Royal Newfoundland Constabulary, a building restora�on team, and our airport partners due to a 
significant event on late Friday evening, March 24th, 2023.  At that �me, the main terminal building was 
evacuated due to a fire on the second floor of the building.  

Remedia�on and opera�on teams con�nue to work around the clock.  Passengers are advised to 
con�nue to check with their airline to confirm flight status. Flight informa�on is also available at 
www.stjohnsairport.com.  

The St. John’s Interna�onal Airport Authority expresses sincere gra�tude to all partners who have 
worked throughout the weekend to safely re-open the terminal building.  Updates will be provided 
throughout the day as required. 
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